From: Tom Fox

To: DSD EAS
Subject: Plaza de Panama
Date: Thursday, February 16, 2012 10:50:47 AM

The Board of Directors of the Bellefontaine Condominiums, located at
2400 Sixth Avenue, San Diego, 92101, has taken the unanimous action to
approve and recommend the "Jacobs" plan for the Plaza de Panama. The
Board of the Bellefontaine did review the multiple options in the EIR
before taking this action.

Note: The Board and residents of the Bellefontaine are concerned that
any closure of the bridge on the west side of the park would result in
excessive traffic and parking issues in the Bankers Hill/Park West
areas.

Respectfully submitted,

Thomas L. Fox, Secretary
Board of Directors, Bellefontaine Condominium Association





